
Lisa Smith 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10915-2021 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 5:38 PM 
'John Olson' 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

Good Afternoon, John Olson, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

l'IJ.'.·I.\F \ < )l /-. · Florida has 11 1·<', y hroad 1whl1c rt!cord ,· !all'. .\lost ll'rith'II Cfllll//lll/1/,:1111011, l o orji·om .,1,11.· oJ/i,·111/s regardtng .11<11<' 

l•11s im•.,·s are ,·omidcrl'd lo he p uhlh· renmb· and ll'ill he 11111dt! a rai/11blc 10 th,· puh/ic m11I th,• 1111:dia upon l'('.</llt!St. T/1..:r..:/i>rc. your email 
Ill('.' ·'".!!" 11111)' h<' .rnhjec/ lo 1mNic disclosure. 

From: johnolson27=earthlink.net@mg.gospringboard.io <johnolson27=earthlink.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of John Olson 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 6:11 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Florida residents should not pay more than the national average for electric power. 
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Thank you, 

John Olson 
6025 VERDE TRL S 
Apt. K217 
BOCA RATON FL, 33433-4453 
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